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Rebecca V. Hall was born on January 17, 1944 to the
late William Phillip and Viola C. McCargo of Halifax
County, Virginia. Rebecca was the 3rd of six children.
She departed this life at home on Tuesday, October 4,
2011 after a brief illness.

At an early age, Rebecca moved to New Jersey. She was
educated in the Elizabeth School System. She attended
Essex County College where she received an Associate
Degree in Business Administration, in addition to a
Certificate in Nursing Assistance.

Rebecca was united in Holy Matrimony to William Gary
Hall. To this union, four children were born Gary Hall,
who preceded her in death, Michael J. Hall, Tony L. Hall,
and Rebecca R. Hall.

Rebecca worked at the Chancellor Specialty Care Center
for over twenty years as a Certified Nursing Assistant
until she retired in March 2010.

Rebecca leaves to cherish her memories: two sons,
Michael Hall of Hoboken, NJ, and Tony Hall (Jaraline) of
Bayonne, NJ, and one daughter, Rebecca Hall of Newark,
NJ; four sisters, Jane Drayton (Richard) of Georgia, Edie
Long (Herman) of Forida, Shirley Pryor of Avenel NJ and
Barbara Neal (Richard) of Somerset, NJ; one grandson,
Phillip Debarry of Newark, NJ; and one grand daughter,
Amber Green of Elizabeth, NJ; twelve great
grandchildren; and a host of nieces, nephews, and other
relatives and friends.
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God Saw that you were getting tired, A cure was
not to be so he put his arms around you and

whispered “Come with me” with tearful eyes, we
watched you suffer,we saw you fade away.

Although, we loved you dearly we could not make
you stay a golden heart stopped beating working
hands were put to rest God broke our hearts to

prove to us he only takes the best.
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The Family of the late Rebecca V. Hall would like to take this
opportunity to extend their sincere appreciation for the many kind

expressions of sympathy shown to them during their time of bereavement.
May God continue to bless and keep each of you in His loving Care.


